
HDC Agenda 9/11/2017 

Members present:  Kurt Knott, Corey Rupp, Tony Mannausau, Neil Huewe,  

Guest:  Jason Brodina, Courtney Gifford 

Absent:  Eric Monsrud, Casey Reirson 

Meeting Start:  6:30 

 

1)  Coaches: Discussion on coaches for the following season.  The following applicants were selected  

  to be lead coaches for the 2017-2018 season.  

Bantam AA: Vinny Huerd 

    Peewee AA:  Neil Huewe 

  Squirt Coordinator & Squirt A:  Kurt Knott 

  12U:  Jake Gardner 

  10U:  Andy Haskell 

  Mite Coordinator: Bob Brink 

The remainder of the coaches will be selected after tryouts have been completed and kids placed on 

teams.  Knott will make a recommendation to the board at the next meeting.  

 

2) Squirt numbers:  Right now we are sitting at 45-46 based on calls Knott made.  Could be up to 48-50 

by the time season starts.  4 teams at squirts this season.    

 

3)  Peewee Numbers:   Right now we are sitting in the mid 20’s however lots of kids have yet to register. 

Based on calls and conversations Rupp had we will be at high 30’s to low 40’s.  3 teams for 2017-2018 

season.  

 

4) Bantam Numbers:  Right now we are in the low 20’s however we are projecting high 20’s to low 30’s.  

Two teams at bantams this season.   

 

5)  12U numbers: Right now we are sitting at 11.  We have the option of moving up a girl from 10U due 

to their higher numbers.  More discussion on that next month as the numbers come in.  

 

6)  10U numbers:  Based on projections we should be around 15 if we don’t have more sign up.   

 

7) Little Wild Program Update:  Everything is set to go.  Knott, Monsrud, and the remainder of the HS 

coaches will help coach the program.  

 

9)  Shooting area progress:  Need get together and build the plyo boxes and equipment for the shooting 

area.   

 

Meeting adjourned 7:30.   


